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You don't often get email from @nationalhighways.co.uk. Learn why this is important

Dear PINS,
 
National Highways has been notified regarding the below proposed Non-Material Change (NMC) application which seeks to make changes to the approved
West Midlands Interchange Development Consent Order 2023 (amended). The proposed changes to the Order relate to consented finished carriageway
levels on the A5 A449 link road.
 
National Highways has been engaged with applicant’s planning consultant during the detailed design process and the proposed new carriageway levels are
of relevance to National Highways. Whilst the A5/A449 Link Road is proposed for adoption by Staffordshire County Council, the roundabouts at either end
are to be adopted by National Highways as the strategic highway authority. National Highways has reviewed these and is broadly content with this change.
 
National Highways welcomes further consultation as appropriate regarding any further proposed changes to the above consented Order.
 
Regards
 
 
Kathryn Simmonite, Spatial Planner
Operations Directorate (Midlands)
National Highways | The Cube | 199 Wharfside Street | Birmingham | B1 1RN
Mobile: 
Web: www.nationalhighways.co.uk
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West Midlands Interchange – Project Update
A project update has been published.

An application for a non-material change to the West Midlands Interchange Development Consent Order has been made by Four
Ashes Limited.

If you wish to make a representation, this should be emailed to WMInterchange@planninginspectorate.gov.uk or posted to:

The West Midlands Interchange Case Team

The Planning Inspectorate

Temple Quay House

2 The Square

Bristol

BS1 6PN

The deadline for receipt of representations is 27 November 2024

You can view the Project information for more information.

You are receiving this email because you are subscribed to project updates.

You can unsubscribe from these updates anytime by clicking unsubscribe or copy and paste the link below into your browser.

https://national-infrastructure-consenting.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/projects/TR050005/get-updates/unsubscribe-confirm?
email=0f0a4209cd2afdcfc0efc4bdb437064aefcc14ed34c2fc1fa273a097f914da6486059db4a4a5a791dee3d97b93838495debc2566;
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This email may contain information which is confidential and is intended only for use of the recipient/s named above. If you are not an intended recipient,
you are hereby notified that any copying, distribution, disclosure, reliance upon or other use of the contents of this email is strictly prohibited. If you have
received this email in error, please notify the sender and destroy it.
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